
 

 

UW Copier Program Update 

University of Wyoming’s contract with All Copy Products for Konica Minolta copiers will expire 
June 30, 2023. 

As required, UW’s Procurement Services Team recently conducted a competitive request for 
proposal (RFP) process. The RFP evaluation committee, comprised of various stakeholder groups 
across campus, evaluated responses received and selected The Office Shop as the new supplier 
for copier equipment and service. The proposed contract with The Office Shop was approved by 
the Board of Trustees at their meeting last week. 

UW Procurement Services will be reaching out to the department copier contacts on file with 
next steps for the selection of new Canon equipment through The Office Shop. 
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